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January /February Bulletin 2024 
              Vocational Service Month (Jan) 

Peace Building and Conflict Prevention Month (Feb) 

 
Happy New Year to Everyone 

 

 

Co-President Sue’s Report 
 

2023 certainly ended with a bang. There was the Cup Eve celebration in 

November, and it certainly was a great evening.  DJ Will got everyone up and 

dancing. The hat parade truly showed off the skill and creativity of the ladies. 

Steve Earl’s Phantom Cup call was brilliant, and a lot of fun. There were raffles, 

sweeps, delicious food and great company. 

 

We had a visit from the District Governor Ron Payne who attended our Board 

meeting in November and he later spoke to Rotary members about his aims 

for his time as DG, and the aims of the District. Phil, Kim and Claire gave a talk 

about their latest trip to Timor. What great work they do. 

 

Unfortunately the dreaded Covid struck again. Our planned Christmas lunch 

at Peter and Birute’s was sadly cancelled. Peter sent me photo’s of the table 

settings at their house and everything looked amazing…..such is life with 

Covid. 

 

Joy and I look forward to 2024, and wish everyone a very safe, healthy and 

happy year. 

 

Special Reminder 

 Fitzroy 
 

District 9800 
 
Established 8th August 1968 
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The proposed function at Phil and Claire’s on the 21st January has 

been cancelled due to Phil having to go to Adelaide. It has been 

replaced by the BBQ at the Bowls Club on 22nd January. 
   

January Birthdays  

Val             11th January  No February Birthdays that I am aware of.  

Ross          14th January 

Menka’s   15th January 

Pat’s          18th January  

Ann Cook  19th January 

Anthea’s   21st January 

 

Reminders: 

• District 9800 Rotary Conference at Bendigo April 12th-14th 2024 

• Please remember, everyone who volunteers for Rotary must have a 

current Working with Children permit 
 

 

Club Program and Calendar 

January 2024   

 

22 Jan    Fundraiser BBQ at the Bowls Club 

    Steve Earl to do his chicken specialty. 

 

February 2024 

Peace Building and Conflict Prevention Month 

 

  5 Feb   First official meeting for the year    

     Fellowship meeting at the Bowls Club 

 

16-17th Feb MS Swimmathon 

 

19 Feb   Board meeting at 5.30 pm 

     Bowls Club Meeting with speaker tbc 

 

 

  March 2024 

Water Sanitation and Hygiene Month 

 1 Mar      Cracker Jack  fundraiser 
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Board Members 

Co-Presidents Sue Moses-Critchley and 

 Joy Millen 

President Elect Denise Charman 

Secretary Pat Morton 

Past President Sue Moses-Critchley 

Treasurer Wallace Lehmann 

Community Anthea MacTiernan 

Membership/ 

Youth 

Peter Hille 

Web & Social 

media 

Barrie Morton 

Foundation & 

Fundraising 

Jonathan Thick 

Joy Millen 

International 

Services 

Phil Hill 

Bulletin Ann Haynes 

Assistant:   Social Services      Menka Simmonds                   


